
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a week it has been! Despite the relentless rain and winds, I would like to extend a heartfelt 
thank you to all our parents, carers, and students for your unwavering support. Your patience 
and adaptability, especially during the day when the canteen was out of operation, did not go 
unnoticed. A special shoutout to our amazing site staff, who have been absolute heroes in 
keeping the school running smoothly in such challenging weather. 

On a brighter note, our students have had a busy and exciting week! We hosted our Great 
Global Bake Off in celebration of the European Day of Languages, and I must say, the standard of 
cakes, biscuits, and sweet treats was extraordinary. The creativity, skill, and presentation from 
our talented bakers was truly impressive. A big congratulations and thank you to all who took 
part—your efforts made it a delicious success! 

I also want to thank the Year 7 parents who braved the storm to attend our Meet The Tutor 
evening on Wednesday. Despite the 
torrential downpour, it was a lovely 
event. It was such a pleasure 
meeting so many of you, and I was 
delighted to hear the positive 
feedback about how well your 
children have settled in. 

This grey heron has been seen on 
the school field this week.  We do 
hope he manages to find his way 
back to the river. 

Let’s all keep our fingers crossed for 
some sunshine next week! A little 
dry weather would certainly be 
welcome. 

Wishing you all a wonderful and 

restful weekend! 

I hope you all have a wonderful 
weekend! 

Pete Leatherland  
Principal 
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IT’S COMING…………………….. 

Our Christmas Market trip this year is to Winchester! 

Winchester Cathedral Christmas Market is recognised as one of the best in Europe.  It is renowned for its bustling atmosphere, 

stunning location and handpicked high quality exhibitors, which attracts visitors from around the world each year who come to shop at 

the pretty wooden chalets, situated within the historic grounds. 

Admission to the Christmas Market is free. 

There is plenty of choice when it comes to food and drink at the Christmas Market.  Traditional mulled wine, bratwurst, mince pies and 

stollen mix with mac and cheese, Yorkshire pudding wraps and much more. 

There is a British Craft Village showcasing jewellers, painters, glass makers and textile artists selling unique gifts and decorations. 

If you fancy a spin there is also Winchester Cathedral ice rink. 

If you want to nip into Winchester itself you will find Winchester Castle where you can visit the Great Hall which houses the Round 

Table of Arthurian legend.  

The Winchester College Treasury house’s a huge collection of art and archaeology including artefacts from Egypt, Greece and Rome as 

well as casts of the Parthenon Frieze and Chinese ceramics from the Tang to Qing dynasties. 

Winchester centre has a fantastic array of shops from individual boutiques to national chains.  There is also an abundance of 

restaurants and cafes. 

The trip will take place on Sunday 8th December 2024 and the cost is £28 per person.  This is a PTA organised trip so please feel free to 
invite family and friends.  For further details please email Mrs Burgess  burgessn@wellandparkacademy.com 
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BRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRR!! 

 

The cold and wet weather is definitely starting to 

become the norm.    We have seen many students 

starting to wear their coats, particularly the black puffa 

jacket.   

As a large percentage of the students tend to wear the 

same style  jackets and we do get quite a few turn up in 

lost property, could we please ask parents to ensure 

each item of clothing is named.  We can then get items 

back to the student. 
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